
Mr. McEntee’s Principal’s Corner:
Welcome back to our May 
Newsletter! This school year 
is quickly coming to an end, 
and the Bywood School 
community has 
accomplished so much over 
the course of this year.  We 
have so many things to be 
proud of, and the focus 
remains on high-quality 
instruction and positive 
behaviors throughout these 
last few weeks of school.  
Many of our grade levels 
have field trips coming up 
and are looking forward to 
some great end of the year 
activities.  This month some 

of our events included: Night 
of the Arts, Spring Concert, 
Color Day, The Brad 
Schoener 5k Race, and our 
ELL Multi-Cultural Fair. These 
family events were all a 
huge success, and we are 
lucky to have so many 
talented and motivated 
students here at Bywood.  
Students, please stay 
focused on learning and 
getting ready for the next 
school year! Parents, thank 
you for all that you do to 
support our children and the 
efforts at Bywood over this 
year!

Upcoming Dates to Know: 

June 6th -  
Bywood’s Carnival! 

June 10th-  
5th grade Culmination 
Ceremony 9:30 AM 

June 12th -  
Last Day for Students

The PBIS team has been meeting this month to generate a list of positive incentives that students can 

look forward to and work toward. Students have been earning Golden Tickets to join the Principal’s 

200 Club, and earning as many Bywood Bucks as they can so they can place orders at the School 

Store, and attend the Carnival which is being planned for next month! Additionally, one class per 

grade will earn a special award for earning the most Silver Spoon awards in the cafeteria this year! 

With so many positive things going on, it is sure to be a great end to an amazing school year!



Bywood’s Spring Music Concert!

Congratulations to our Bywood Buddies, Singing ensemble, band and 

orchestra for a wonderful performance at our annual Spring concert!

Pictured above with our 

lovely music teacher, Dr. 

Kane are Samantha and 

Mariam showing their love 

after a wonderful show!

Bywood Running Club celebrated their 10th year running in the Brad Schoener 5K race! 

Students and teachers train for this race by practicing running laps around Bywood, 

learning the importance of perseverance, determination, and encouragement. All of their 

hard work paid off when each member of the team made it across the finish line with their 

coaches, and even earned the School Spirit award! Go Bywood!



Bywood’s EL Multicultural Fair & 

Upper Darby Arts Fest!

Bywood participated in two amazing events this month, the ELL 
Multicultural Fair (pictured left) and our district-wide Arts fest 

(pictured below). 

At Bywood’s Multicultural Fair, families had the opportunity to 
try different foods from many different cultures. We even had a 
live dance performance! Many thanks to our ELL teachers, 
students, and families for spending their Saturday at Bywood! 

Bywood represented beautifully at the Arts festival with their artwork 
displayed proudly for all to see. Special thanks to Mrs. McMenamin, 
Bywood’s Art teacher for putting together such a magnificent display 
of our students’ artwork.



Color Day! 

Bywood’s Color Day 
Brings Community 

Members Together! 
On Friday, May 10th, students, staff, and 

parents were able to enjoy a day filled with 
field events, team work, and fun! Mrs. 

Ingram, our Physical Education teacher, has 
prepared students all year for this event, and 
students in all grades demonstrated their skills 
and sportsmanship throughout the day. Our 

Related Arts teachers, Reading Staff, ELL 
team members, and Student Council 

members all helped run each station, while 
encouraging students to try their best! 


